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18 November 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

We're sure your child will have told you that preparations for this year's nativity play are well underway! 

  

The performances of "Superstar" will be taking place on Wednesday 7/12 at 2.15pm and Thursday 8/12 at 

6pm. 

  

Seats can be booked on the same online system used for parents' evening - just select the event and 

choose which performance(s) you wish to attend.  The booking system will be open from 9am on Monday 

and will close at 3pm on 2 December.  If you have any problems, please contact the school office where 

we will be happy to help. 

  

As in previous years, seats are limited initially to 3 per family (spread across the 2 performances as 

parents wish).  Any leftover seats will be offered out on a first come, first served basis after the booking 

system has closed. 

  

A letter will be sent home soon regarding costumes and props. 

  

We are looking forward to another wonderful nativity play and hope to see you there! 

  

Kind regards 

WCEJS 

 

  


